
PARKING OPTIMIZATION STUDY
Cornell University

Come Share Your Thoughts  
About Campus Parking and Circulation!

Cornell University is conducting a campus-wide open house to gather 
input from the campus community that will inform the Cornell 
University Parking Optimization Study. 

The workshop is an “open house” format, so feel free to arrive at  
any time that is convenient to you. There will be interactive activities 
that will allow you to share your thoughts regarding campus parking 
and circulation.

You may send written comments to: adria.koller@kimley-horn.com

When is it? Wednesday, October 24th

11:00 am - 3:00 pm

Frank HT Rhodes Hall
Room 310

The intention of the Cornell University Parking 
Optimization Study is to analyze and assess the 
parking conditions on the campus and develop 
strategies for improving the system for all users.

Where is it? 

What is this 
all about?

FOOD 
WILL BE   

PROVIDED  
AT THE  

WORKSHOP


